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Brandy Butler

From: Brandy Butler on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, August 03, 2017 8:18 AM
To: 'Paul Nottingham'
Subject: RE: Proposed 130% rate increase proposed by Utilities, Inc.

Good morning Mr. Nottingham,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20160101. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brandy Butler 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-7123 
 
From: Paul Nottingham [mailto:Trophykw@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 02, 2017 5:40 PM 
To: Records Clerk; Consumer Contact 
Subject: Proposed 130% rate increase proposed by Utilities, Inc. 
 
The purpose of this email is to voice my opinion against allowing Utilities, Inc. to be allowed to raise their rates 
by an unrealistic amount of 130%.  This would cause a tremendous financial burden on many of the Utilities, 
Inc. customers who currently live on fixed incomes and a burden on the multitude of Home Owners 
Associations that will have to pass this terribly high increase to all it's members. 
 
As stated before, I find it unrealistic to allow a company overseen by the PSC be allow to, for lack of a better 
adjective, gouge their customers in this manner. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Paul Nottingham, President 
Shadowood Village Homeowners Association, Inc. 
101 Starling Lane 
Longwood, FL  32779 




